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The cultural branch of the Consell de Formentera reports that from tomorrow, Tuesday 15
October, new visiting hours will be observed at La Mola lighthouse. Winter hours—Tuesday to
Saturday from 10.00am to 2.00pm—mean visitors can continue to enjoy the lighthouse space
all year long.

  

Divided into two clearly distinct exhibition spaces, the cultural and educational centre opened on
1 July. The permanent exhibition explores its main focus—the sea—from a variety of angles:
the marine environment, natural resources management, navigation and light signals. A second
space is dedicated to temporary art exhibits.

  

On Friday 11 October the rotating exhibit space welcomed Erró al Far. The 12-piece exhibit of
colour lithographs with dates between 2001 and 2012 was culled from the artist’s own
bequeathment to the culture office.

  

General admission is €4.50. Admission is free for Formentera residents, visitors under 18 and
the unemployed, and pensioners and students get in for €2.50.
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